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Comments: My name is Justin Bajema and as someone who lives in the Nooksack River watershed, enjoys
fishing the NF of the Nooksack, and someone who is concerned about the condition of our local waterways, I'm
asking the USFS to not select Alternative 1 and to conduct a full EIS on this project. Clearcutting will negatively
impact the water quality of this watershed through increased erosion, which in turns hurts the salmon runs on an
already hurting ecosystem.



